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July 15, 2021 
  

 
 

Temporary Lane Closure of Highway 19A - July 20 
 
On Tuesday, July 20 from 8 am to 4 pm, a partial closure on Highway 19A to westbound traffic from the RCMP 
detachment to the Lutheran Church will allow the contractor to remove a number of birch trees. Removal of 
trees is necessary due to an ongoing infestation of bronze birch borer. 
 
We apologize for any inconvenience; however, this closure will help to ensure the safety of workers and the 
public. Traffic control personnel will be on site to direct traffic and the sidewalk will be temporarily closed to 
pedestrians. 
 

### 
 
For more information: 

 Operations Department  250 248-5412. 
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